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Broward County School Board Project Elementary "Z" 
11010 Nob Hill Rd. Parkland, FL 33076 
Office: 954.920-5167 Fax: 866-741-3731 

January 05, 2010 

Acousti Engineering Company of Florida 
500 SW 215tTerrace B-103 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33312 

Att.: Jim Readon 

RE: Letter of Recommendation for Acousti Engineering Company of Florida 

Dear Jim, 

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate Acousti Engineering Company 
of Florida and the Project Manager team of assigned to the Elementary School "Z"­
Heron Heights Elementary of Mr. Jim Reardon and Chris Eno. It was a pleasure to 
work with Acousti Engineering Company of Florida and the entire team assigned to 
our project. 

The experience that we had with Acousti Engineering Company of Florida was 
outstanding and they strongly validated their excellent reputation as one of the 
premier Drywall Framing/DrywalVStucco/Flooring contractors in the southeast. We 
found this firm to be extremely knowledgeable with all aspects of the Division 8 and 
9 of the construction industry. They were excellent in their communications, strongly 
adhered to standards of quality and their safety program was impeccable. They are 
indeed craftsmen who deliver a beautiful, quality product that met or exceeded the 
specifications, our expectation and schedule. 

It gives me great pleasure to provide Acousti Engineering Company of Florida this 
letter of recommendation and it would be a pleasure to have them be part of any of 
our projects in the future. 


